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TO: 
All Hands
October 11, 2004
FROM: 
Jonathan Dorfan


SUBJECT:
Immediate Lab-Wide Safety Stand-down
Monday October 11, a serious accident took place in the Linac gallery resulting in severe burns for one of our colleagues.  As a result, I have decided to take immediate and decisive action.  

All accelerators have been stopped and I have directed that all work, other than desk and janitorial work and essential maintenance involving equipment safety will cease immediately.  

On Tuesday morning, Group Leaders and Supervisors in areas with people whose work is halted, will convene by 10AM a meeting with the impacted staff.  The group will review the work that they do, the associated hazards, and the procedures and controls to mitigate them.  Meeting conveners will summarize for their line-management-chain the elements reviewed.  This process is aimed at a serious review of all safety in the workplace.  

On Tuesday afternoon I will address the entire laboratory staff in the auditorium at the following times.  Last names beginning with: 

A-C  1:00-1:30 PM

D-H  1:45-2:15 PM

I-M   2:30-3:00 PM

N-S   3:15-3:45 PM

T-Z (and all swing shift)  4:15-4:45 PM 

All owl shift employees: Wednesday 10/13 6:30-7:30 AM 

These meetings are mandatory.  Everyone must attend.  

At 5PM Tuesday work will restart except for the following activities:  

· No hot work on circuits with exposed voltage of more than 50 Volts, or lower voltages capable of producing more than 10 joules. 

· No lock out or tag out work

· No hoisting or rigging unless approved in writing by an associate director 
The accelerators will remain down until further notice.  
I treat this accident with the utmost gravity.  The safety of each and every one of you is of primary importance, and the response of our laboratory must be far reaching and effective.  
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